
 
 

Greetings from Dane Lloyd, M.P. 
 

Falun Dafa Association of Edmonton 
27th Anniversary of Falun Dafa Month 

 

I am pleased to extend greetings to the Falun Dafa Association of 
Edmonton on the occasion of the 27th Anniversary celebration of 
Falun Dafa Month. 

This milestone is an opportunity to recognize Falun Dafa 
practitioners who have made significant contributions to their 
communities practicing the principles of truthfulness, compassion 
and forbearance, values that all Canadian hold dear and that are 
central to the strength of our free, diverse and democratic society. 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable celebration for your 
Association. 

Yours truly 
 
 
 
 

Dane Lloyd, M.P. 
Sturgeon River-Parkland 

 


